
WELCOME BACK TO
EMPTYWHEEL!
You’ve found our new digs!

Thanks to Chris, Dan, Rayne, Brian, and Jason
for helping with this transition–particularly
Chris and Dan who helped with a lot of last
minute surprises.

The site is not yet fully functional–most
notably, we’re working on comments. Right now,
we don’t have a registration system like we did
at FDL: you need to enter your username and
email address and it will need approved. Also,
comments from yesterday afternoon and today at
the FDL site are not yet in these posts.

Also, we don’t yet have the RSS feeds working.
We have the RSS feed for the posts set
up–working on comments.

We should be fully up and running early next
week.
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